The Boom A Rang ATV Club
Meeting Minutes—February 23, 2022

The meeting was called to order by Mr. Steve Wulgaert on Wednesday, February 23, 2022, at the Boom Bay Bar & Grill @ 6:03 p.m. 

Minutes of the January 26, 2021, meeting was approved as distributed electronically. 

The Treasurer’s report was presented and approved. Current monthly balance is $6286.19.

Dan and Steve attended Town of Wolf River meeting—regarding the effort to open County H to Alpine Road on 2/21/22. No decision made. The topic will again be on the Board’s March agenda per Randy Rutten. 

Aaron shared that 4 signs of the 20 club signs have been installed on some of our sponsors private property. 

Fund Raising. The club raised approximately $1100 during the opening of sturgeon spearing weekend. Dan and Steve ran the Plinko game. Craig, Dawn, and Mike ran the 50/50 raffles. 

Donations. The club voted to donate $500 to the CP Telethon and $500 to assist kids that are in the foster care program (we will make this donation to the foster kid program based on the information that Gary Bump is able to get for the club and he will report back at the March meeting). 

Future Club rides:  We discussed the concept of having a monthly ride on a designated date each month. We will try this w/ the first ride scheduled for 3 PM on Sunday, April 24. Dan will coordinate and communicate details to all. Stay tuned. 

Poker Run. May 21. Save the date. Gary and Julie Bump, Matt, and Scott will lead a committee to manage this event. Steve reported that Katie Voss communicated that Miron will print the cards, Dan will get a couple of beer companies to print posters, while the Bumps and Matt will deliver the posters and the cards to the designated sponsors. $20/card. Participants pay when the cards are turned in. We need several more volunteers on the day of the event to record the scores, sell 50/50, etc. 

Club Dues: $30 for husband/wife or single are due by March 1. 

Officer Elections: The current slate of officers was re-elected, effective March 1, 2022. 
	Steve:  President
	Dan:    VP & Events Coordinator
	Donni:    Treasurer
	Mike:    Secretary  

Gayle shared a card she received from Dawn and Doug. Dawn was injured during the Florence ride and wanted to share that she has recovered. 

Steve explored the offering of a patch to sew onto jackets or sweatshirts. He will explore w/ several vendors and report back. 

Our next meeting:  The March meeting will be at 6 PM on Wednesday, March 23, 2022. 

Meeting adjourned @ 7:00. 

Mike Weller
Club Secretary. 
2.24.22 


